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Friday 26h June 2020 

Dear Parents 

What an amazingly sporty week we’ve all enjoyed!  It has been wonderful that so 

many of you have taken part in the different activities as part of the Virtual School 

Games, and thank you so much for uploading the points.  The results are released 

tonight, so we will let you know how we’ve done, but the best thing about it all has 

been hearing about and seeing the enjoyment that the children have gained from it.  

We must say a huge thank you to Cornwall Sports Partnership and Exeter University for 

organising such a super week in such a virtual way. 

We continue to love seeing the activity in Tapestry (EYFS), Seesaw (KS1) and Google 

Classroom (KS2) and thank you to those of you who have shared photos and 

information of home learning by emailing hello@mounthawke.org too.  Do remember 

that we are making regular phone calls to families but if you feel that you need to 

talk to someone in between, please don’t hesitate to email or phone us.  We still do 

not know what September will look like, but as soon as the Government issues 

guidance we will make our plans and let you know.   

Home Learning 

The next two weeks of Home Learning Packs have been posted on our website for 

those of you who are using them.  We will continue to upload work to Tapestry (EYFS), 

Seesaw (KS1) and Google Classroom (KS2) and teachers will respond to any work 

uploaded to these.  The themes for the next two weeks are Music and Space.  Mrs Ali 

and Mrs Martin will be uploading a musical quiz each day on our school Facebook 

page, so do watch and post your answers! 

FSM and Coronavirus 

Many families are sadly reaching crisis point financially due to Covid-19.  If your 

circumstances have changed you may be entitled to Free School Meals.  The 

Government have now confirmed this scheme will run throughout the school summer 

holidays.  Please follow the link and complete the online form:  Free School Meal 

Application 
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Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge has now been 

launched.  It is being run online this year, so do register 

and get reading! 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Reports 

We have started sending home each child’s annual report.  Please don’t worry if you 

hear that someone has received one and you haven’t yet – the office will be 

sending them out electronically and you will receive one by Monday 20th July at the 

latest.  These will look different this year.  The Government have removed the 

requirements to report on attendance or achievements, so we have reformatted 

them to include information on what the class accomplished up until COVID 19 and 

then the more personal information about your child.  Once you have received your 

child’s report, you are welcome to contact your child’s teacher via the office, to 

discuss it with them. 

Best wishes from everyone at Mount Hawke Academy 
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